
2023 Public File 

Quarter: Third Months: July-September 
 

Date: August 2, 2023 Times: 6am, 6:30am, 7am, 7:30am, 8am and 8:30am 

Length: 40 Seconds Issue: Danville Public Schools announce new cell 
phone policy. 

Programming: It’s called “unplug to learn” to encourage students to refocus their 
attention on learning. The goal is to encourage students, support their academic 
success, and promote positive social interactions by removing a major 
barrier…cell phones and other electronic devices. Superintendent of Danville 
Public Schools, Dr. Angela Hairston, said the student’s use of unauthorized 
electronic or mechanical devices that is not part of the instructional program is 
prohibited. (Newscasts) 

 

Date: August 29, 2023 Times: 6am, 6:30am, 7am, 7:30am, 8am and 8:30am 

Length: 60 Seconds Issue: Galileo Magnet School ranked among the 
best high schools in Virginia and the nation 
according to U.S. News and World Report 

Programming:  Galileo has been ranked # 1,787 out of 17,680 public high schools 
nationwide, putting them in the top 40% and earning “the best high schools” 
title. Galileo was also ranked # 44 in Virginia High Schools (out of 322) and # 197 
in Magnet High Schools.  Michelle Ramsey High School Principal of Galileo said, 
“the faculty, staff, and students never cease to amaze me at Galileo.  Our 
teachers go over and beyond ensuring our students receive a top-notch 
education and our students are motivated and determined to be and do their 
very best.  I am honored to be a Falcon”. (Newscasts) 

 

 

Date: August 31, 2023 Times: 6am, 6:30am, 7am, 7:30am, 8am and 8:30am 



2023 Public File 

Length: 45 Seconds  
 

Issue: Senator Warner & Kaine announce 
$300,000.00 in funding for Danville to battle the 
opioid crisis. 

Programming:  The program provides funding to address immediate needs in 
rural areas by improving access to, capacity for, and sustainability of prevention, 
treatment, and recovery services for substance use disorders.  Senator Mark 
Warner said “the opioid epidemic has had tragic impacts for communities across 
Virginia, and that’s why we’re committed to ensuring every Virginian has access 
to high quality mental health care and substance use disorder treatment, no 
matter their zip code.  We’re glad this funding will help more Virginians in the 
Danville area access to the care they need to recover”. (Newscasts) 
 
 

 


